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I am back from Ann Arbor and the poster talk went very well. John Sinclair, Gary Grimshaw, 
Peter Andrews, Leni Sinclair and many others were there. In fact the place was packed, with 
standing-room only all the way out to the hall. And it was fun. I gave a little talk on my 
background and on Michigan posters. I shortened it so we would have more time to see other 
and hang out afterward.  
 
John Sinclair, whose plane had landed at Detroit Metro airport only an hour before the 
presentation, came in midway through the presentation and spoke to the crowd. It was great. 
We all had a wonderful time. I saw some dear friends I had not seen for over forty years. That 
was the good news. 
 
The bad news was that I had come down with a pretty bad cold before the event and all the fun 
and activity only made it worse. So I am back at home and recovering. 
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